
From: Jennifer Brady
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Soil cleanup at 8467 Patterson Pass Road, Livermore
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 6:12:34 PM

Hi Jerry,

I was out of the office most of today but will be available tomorrow if you have any time.
 Otherwise we'll talk some more next Monday when you're back in the office. I would like to
 get some more information on the program first, but yes E&B is willing to participate in the
 voluntary cleanup program.

Regards,
Jenn Brady
661-428-6146

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 23, 2015, at 4:35 PM, Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
 wrote:

Jennifer,
 
I tried to call you today but was not able to reach you.  I wanted to get some additional
 information on the soil cleanup at 8467 Patterson Pass Road, Livermore and to also
 confirm that E&B Natural Resources is willing to enter a voluntary cleanup with our
 agency.  I will be out of the office until Monday, June 29.  I will try to call you Monday
 or please let me know what would be a good time to contact you.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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